


Importantly it allows all of Victoria’s professional firefighters to become even better 
aligned to work together and provide a better response to the Victorian public, 
particularly in the predicted future high growth areas and many urban areas that have 
already outgrown the original and out-dated fire service boundaries. 

 

For my colleagues and I to efficiently, effectively and safely do our job, this reform is 
badly needed. The results will be better for the Victorian community and better for 
firefighters. 

I recently became a father and it's very important to me as well as my family that I am 
able to come home safely after each shift.

To ensure the safety of all Victorians - including myself - I ask you to please seriously 
consider your support for the proposed fire services reform and presumptive legislation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Adcock
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